
!!!
BEECH GROVE FIRE DEPARTMENT 
GRANT INFORMATION 
February 21, 2014 !
Dear Citizens, !
The City of Beech Grove and the Beech Grove Fire Department are in the process of 
applying for a “grant” through the Office of Community and Rural Affairs (OCRA) for 
the purchase of a new fire engine. !
The amount of the grant that we are applying for is $150,000.00 and we need your help. !
Within the next couple of weeks you MAY receive a survey in the mail from a company 
named: N.V. Grant Services, who has been retained by the City to conduct an “Income 
Survey” pursuant to this grant. !
If you receive a survey in the mail we ask that you complete the survey and return it as 
soon as possible to the address listed. !
We need at least 375 replies and we ask that you help us achieve our goal. !
Thank you for your cooperation in this important subject matter. !!
Sincerely, !!!
Dennis B. Buckley 
Mayor 
City of Beech Grove 


